
 WATCH - MARCH 12, 2022 

 POLAR BEAR T -SHIRTS AVAILABLE 
 The fun may be over, but the event lives on in our special  2022 Polar Bear T shirt. If 
 you did not get one during the event, there are T shirts available at the Village Inn. Help 
 support your community through the Chippewa Lake Lions Club Foundation. Stop by 
 the Village Inn, or contact Joan Long 
 Jlaurora1@roadrunner.com  , or  440-478-4669 (corrected phone number)  . Long sleeve T 
 shirts are $15. Short sleeve T shirts are $10. Thanks again to everyone who supported 
 the Polar Bear event!!! 

 FREE COMMUNITY MEAL 
 It’s the luck of the Irish that will be with you if you stop by CrossPointe for our free 
 community meal on March 25th!  On the menu: Irish honey mustard chicken and 
 veggies, Colcannon (Irish mashed potatoes), Irish soda bread and lemon squares for 
 dessert!    As we continue to try our best to serve our Chippewa Lake community and 
 friends in a safe, efficient way,  the meal is available  TAKE OUT only.  NOTE:   if you 
 do NOT have transportation to come to CrossPointe to pick up a meal, you may call the 
 church office at 330-975-4309 by Saturday, March 19  th  to request delivery to your home. 
 This service is provided by CrossPointe volunteers, so is available only if needed, and 
 only in the Chippewa Lake/Gloria Glens area  .  The  meal will be served on Friday March 
 25  th  , from 5PM to 6PM.  If you would like to enjoy  this wonderful meal, please observe 
 these very important instructions:   come to CrossPointe between 5 and 6PM on Friday, 
 March 25  th  and follow the instructions of the volunteer  at the entrance to the parking lot. 
 A CrossPointe volunteer will come to your car to ask how many meals you would like to 
 have.  Another volunteer will then bring the number of meals you need out to your car. 
 This procedure is being enacted to ensure your safety as well as that of our volunteers 
 as we hopefully near the end of  this corona virus outbreak. 
 CrossPointe is located at 7230 Lake Road, near the intersection of Chippewa and Lake 
 Roads.  If you need more information, please call the church office at 330-975-4309. 
 This meal is sponsored in cooperation with the Chippewa Lake Lions Club. 

 FIRST ENERGY OHIO ASSISTANCE PROGRAM 
 People who may be in need of assistance with paying for utilities can contact 1 800 282- 
 0880, or check 
 www.energyhelp.ohio.gov  to find out about resources available for home heating bills 
 and emergencies. 

https://chippewalake.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f03ffd429dc63b090f2c5b71b&id=e0e440af6e&e=705a234190

